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Hapton Annual Parish Council Meeting 
 

Monday, 12th May 2014 
 

Present:  Councillor Birbeck (in the Chair) and Councillors Charlton, Kayley and Lakeland. 
 
Others: S. Watson (Clerk. 
 
Annual Parish Council Meeting Agenda 
 
14/15/001 Election of Chair for 2014 
 
 It was proposed that Councillor Birbeck is appointed as Chair for 2014. 
 
 RESOLVED: That Councillor Birbeck is appointed as Chair for 2014. 
 
 Councillor Birbeck took the Chair. 
 
14/15/002 Election of Vice-Chair for 2014 
 
 It was proposed that Councillor Kayley is appointed as Vice-Chair for 2014. 
 
 RESOLVED: That Councillor Kayley is appointed as Vice-Chair for 2014. 
 
14/15/003 Apology for absence and reasons given 
 
 Apologies were submitted on behalf of Borough Councillor Jean Cunningham and 

Joanne Greenwood. 
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14/15/004 Minutes of the last Annual Parish Council meeting held on the 13th May 2013. 

 
The minutes of the last meeting were submitted for approval as a correct record. 

 
 RESOLVED: That the Minutes of the Annual Parish Council meeting held on the 

13th May 2013 are approved as a correct record. 
 
14/15/005 Chairs Report for 2013 
  
 Councillor Birbeck reported that the new allotments installed in 2012 were still working 

well and were fully occupied. The Kite Festival had been a huge success and was 
enjoyed by all and the Easter Fair and official opening of the Recreation Ground has 
also been successful. Both events were very well attended by residents and had 
raised funds for groups and the Parish Council with the provision of a barbeque by the 
Parish Council. The new skate park was being well used and the Community Centre 
had been re-painted with the support of the Prince’s Trust. The Parish Council had 
once again provided the Christmas Light Switch on event and the Bonfire Night event, 
again both very well attended with firework displays sponsored by local businesses 
and residents. The Peace Garden has also been tidied showing the extent of the work 
done by the Parish Council throughout the Year. 

 
 The Parish Council had also co-opted Jill Charlton as a new Parish Councillor. 
 
 There had also been very successful floral displays with the hanging baskets and the 

bugler at the Remembrance Service was thanked. 
 
 Plans for the future include the repainting of the Muriel and a quote has been received. 
 
 The Chair’s Annual Report was approved. 
 

14/15/006 Date of next meeting 

 

 Date of the next Annual Parish Council meeting Monday 11th May 2015 at the 
Community Room, Ruskin Grove.  

 


